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To whom it may concern:

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Dr. Ken Scott who is applying for a position
with the Auburn University Montgomery Alumni Board of Directors. I have known Dr. Scott
for fifteen years and have found him to be an extraordinary person; he is a professional. Since I
am an instructor and program coordinator in the Computer Information Systems division at H.
Councill Trenholm State Technical College (Patterson Campus), | have the opportunity to meet
many people and can definitely say that Dr. Scott is one of a kind. He has excellent
communication skills and an unquestionable ability to communicate with individuals on all
levels.

Over the years, | have observed Dr. Scott’s job performance, and he excels in everything he
does. He always completes assigned tasks in a timely manner and also volunteers to take on extra
tasks as well. Dr. Scott is very knowledgeable in his area of expertise. Constantly, he stays
current with the rapidly changing field of technology.

Dr. Scott is certainly a “people person.” He always displays a level of care and concern for
others, and he is definitely a team player; anything I ask him to do, he is always willing. He has a
great rapport with the students; for example, they enjoy working and traveling with Dr. Scott,
coordinator of Trenholm’s Skills USA, on their Skills USA trips.

As a coworker, Dr. Scott is great to work with. | have served on committees with him and
attended meetings with him. In addition, I have read many of Dr. Scott’s publications.
Regardless of the arena, he demonstrates professionalism and teamwork. I highly recommend
Dr. Ken Scott for the Auburn University Montgomery Alumni Board of Directors.

Melissa Pickett, Program Coordinator
Computer Information Systems Division
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